

30 May 2017

Elizabeth Kinkade Executive Director NSW Planning & Environment GPO BOX 39 Sydney NSW 2001

Dear Ms Kinkade

COMPLYING DEVELOPMENT IN GREENFIELD AREAS

I refer to the Review of Complying Development in Greenfield Areas and the proposed Greenfield Housing Code.

Endeavour Energy is committed to supporting growth in greenfield release areas and does not object to the proposals for Complying Development in Greenfield Areas.

As these policy changes are likely to have an impact on forecast dwelling completions, it is important for Endeavour Energy that these policy changes reflected in housing forecasts produced by NSW Planning and Environment.

If you have any queries regarding this letter please contact Jason Lu, Capacity Planning Manager, on (02) 9853 5003.

Yours faithfully

Peter Langdon

Manager Asset and Network Planning